Popsicles in the Park
Sponsored by PTCC

Join us at the Slippery Rock Park playground for some
summer playdates with popsicles provided by PTCC! This is a
great way to stay connected with classmates, or meet new
friends over summer break!

Monday, June 10th
Tuesday, July 9th
Thursday, August 15th

From 1-4pm

We hope to see you there!!



